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We have continued to explore rainforests and Antarctica by 

looking at globes, world maps, searching the internet and 

reading about them in books. Pupils have learned about the 

equator and how tropical climates are found around the 

equator. They have been learning about north and south and 

climates around the world. They have been very creative in 

Art, learning about different artists and being inspired to 

create their own artworks! They have learned how to make a 

quiche and designed their very own recipe of a quiche using 

different ingredients, including vegetables, herbs and meats. 

In PE they have been learning about cricket and developing 

their ball and game skills. They have all made excellent 

progress in PE and have really enjoyed it! In Science pupils 

have been learning about properties and changes in 

materials. They learned about evaporation by doing some 

evaporation activities and thinking about how they can see 

evaporation in everyday scenarios. They have also been 

learning about filtration and experimented on filtering solids 

and liquids. They have had some sessions in PSHE about 

staying safe and speaking out and using the ‘buddy card’ if 

they feel they need to. In Maths pupils are developing their 

number skills and continue to learn how to multiply and 

divide. Pupils have loved Forest School – making fires and 

even cooking on them! And of course, World Book Day was a 

highlight of this month! 

Congratulations to our Stars of the 

Week this month! 
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